Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 8:59 AM
To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: Closing of 4th Street to cars

From: Ann Christensen

Date: May 30, 2020 at 5:28:13 PM MDT

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Closing of 4th Street to cars

This is a great idea! Please let's try it and help Ketchum become free of some pollution and more fun for
everyone. It will encourage window shopping and help the businesses and will probably encourage more
exercise and therefore improve the health of all.

Ann Christensen

Ann Christensen
PO Box 8000
Ketchum, ID 83340



